
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:      CONTACT: Lindsay Ivins 
Nov. 30, 2016         William Diepenbrock 
           909-445-1001 

 

Montebello Unified to Hold Annual Board 
Reorganization 

 
WHAT: Montebello Unified School District is set to hold its annual Board of Education 

reorganization meeting, at which Board members will choose a new president, vice 
president and clerk. 

 
 The District will also recognize the dedication and efforts of outgoing Board president 

Benjamin Cárdenas. 
 
     WHEN: Thursday, Dec. 8 
    7 p.m. 

 
WHERE: Montebello Unified Board Room 
 123 S. Montebello Blvd. 
 Montebello 

 
MEDIA: For on-site event information, call Lindsay Ivins at 480-335-3149. 
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